
From: no-reply@vector.co.nz
To: Connection Feedback
Subject: No to unfair connection pricing
Date: Monday, 9 December 2024 4:59:24 pm

You are required ‘to protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because…

User's Message:

Enter Text: Residents should not be forced to subsidise private profit. The responsibility
must rest with those who directly benefit.

Name: Ben
Email: 
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To: 

Subject: 

Date: 

opt-in 
Name: Ben 

Coooectioo Feedback 

Re: No to unfair connection pricing 

Wednesday, 18 December 2024 12:41:23 pm 

In addition to my original submission: 
1) These proposed changes weren't adve1iised properly to the masses. Such changes
affecting eve1yone should be widely adve1iised and not published on some website quietly.
2) Use simple, straight to the point English to let people know your intentions of
subsidising developers and passing the costs onto bill payers. Who pays for what, how
developers benefit.
3) The developers stand to make money from these subsidies while nonnal users will pick
up the costs.
4) Developers will not pass on the savings to users.

Thanks, 
Ben 






